
 

 

Dear Einstein Community: 
 
On Wednesday our nation observes the federal holiday of  Juneteenth, which 
commemorates the emancipation of  enslaved people in the United States. It is an 
opportunity to ref lect on our country’s history and rededicate ourselves to the ongoing 
pursuit of  justice and equity. 
  
We hope the holiday will provide you time to consider the signif icance of  the day and 
appreciate the historical burden shouldered by many in our community. We also 
encourage you to embrace it as a day of  joy—a welcome occasion to celebrate f reedom, 
the power of  resilience, and the privilege we have to serve our community and each other. 
 
Warm Regards, 

Yaron Tomer, M.D. 
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean 
Albert Einstein College of  Medicine 

Lynne Holden, M.D. 
Senior Associate Dean for Diversity and Inclusion 
Albert Einstein College of  Medicine 

 

 
 


